











14th March 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian,

YEAR SIX LEAVERS HOODIES

We are pleased to offer Year 6 the opportunity to purchase Leavers Hoodies this year. These have become very popular over the past few years and are an excellent keepsake to remember your child's time at school.

The Leavers Hoodies will be red, have the school logo on the front and your child's initials. On the reverse have the word Leavers and the number 22 with all the children's names printed inside.

If you would like to order a hoodie for your child then please go onto Wisepay select General Payments to order and make payment. All the sizes and prices are listed on there and unfortunately once we have received the sweatshirts we are unable to send any back if they don't fit. The deadline for ordering is Friday 29th April 2022.

Children will be able to take and wear these hoodies when they go on the Eaton Vale visit which is Monday 27th June until Wednesday 29th June and will then be allowed to wear them into school for the remainder of the school year after the visit.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs P Bird School Support Manager





